
Please help save our neighborhood from demolition and lot splitting. 
Please consider RE-ZONING to avoid demolishing a historic and beautiful neighborhood.  Developers do 
not understand the environmental impact of home demolition in Eastmoreland.  Stop the demolition of 
Eastmoreland. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
Elizabeth Super 
7100 SE Reed College Place 
Portland OR 97202 
  
  
supere@ohsu.edu 


